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2023 FIRST QUARTER NEWSLETTER

2023 MEETING DATES

GENERAL MEETINGS
April - TBA

October - TBA

BOARD OF DIRECTORS

President. ...Tracey Smolder

Vice President. ....Chris Cooke

Treasurer ... Eileen Sciscoe

Secretary. .. Noah Blanchard

Legal Director. .. . .. Mark Whitman

Road Director. ..... Sergio Jakob

Recreation Dir... . . Brianna Waoner

Buildings & Grounds..... Gabriel Grigonis

Trustee. ..... Kat DeFabrizio

Trustee. .....Anthony Horler

Trustee. . .... Jon Tversland

OFFICE INFORMATION
wv,rw.barrylakes.org

Telephone No. 973-764-6262

Facebook: Barry Lakes-LCPOA

Ernail Addresses

OFFICE E-MAIL lcpoa@warwick.net
BOOKKEEPER EMAIL lcpoa3@warwick.net

OFFICE HOURS

TUESDAY WEDNESDAY & FRIDAY
9:00 a.m.- 4:00 p.m.

GARBAGE COLLECTION.
EVERY WEDNESDAY

RECYCLING COLLECTION:
EVERY OTHER WEDNESDAY

See Schedule

BOARD MEETINGS

TFIIRD WEDNESDAY OF EACH MONTH
7:30 p.rn.

All meeting changes and dates
are posted on the clubhouse door, website,

email and social rnedia
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TRACEY SMOLDER. PRESIDENT

Hello Barry Lakes Community,

Happy New Year! We hope everyone had a
safe and enjoyable holiday season.

So far, the start of the year is pretty quiet here
at the clubhouse. Not much new to inform
you of. We have a new Recreation Director
and Roads Director that are joining the Board
as of January 1st. Welcome Brianna
Wagner, and Sergio Jakob!

I would like to thank all the Board members
for their time that they devote to the
Community. Without everyone's help, this
Community could not run as smoothly and as
efficiently as it does. A special thank you to
George Tadiello for over 30 years of
dedicated service to the communityl We
welcome Gabriel Grigonis has taken on the
Buildings and Grounds role. On another
note, I would also like to thank our dedicated
office staff-Beth and Jess. Without your
support the Board could not accomplish
everything we strive to do. So ihank you
everyone.

BRIANNA WAGNER
REGREATION DIRECTOR

Happy New Year Barry Lakes! As of January
1,2023 | have been appointed to be your new
recreation director! | am very excited, but also
a bit nervous at the same time since I really
hate to disappoint. We have long list of
amazing ideas we want to do, all while
staying under our budget... so any help would
be greatly appreciated. We can come
together as a community and make this a
year to remember!! A little bit about me...
some of you know me from Facebook and
around the neighborhood, I love meeting my
neighbors and getting to know you guys so
this excites me! | have been a member of the
board and served as a Trustee in the past,
however, this is this first time I have been the

Recreation Director and like I said before, I

don't like to disappoint! So please bear with
me as I get my bearings and into the
groove, I have lived in Barry Lakes since
2015 and love my community here, I am an
avid animal lover, rock-hound and work paft
time as a tour guide at Sterling Hill Mining
Museum. lwill be looking for help for
different projects so please step up and help
a gal out!! | am always open to suggestions
and am very open minded, I would like there
to be something for everyone, obviously while
staying within our budget. You can always
reach out to me through email or Facebook
with any ideas, concerns, etc. I would like to
get 3 sub committees started as soon as
possible. One for adult activities, another for
kids/family activities, and finally sporls... so if
you have any desire to help out with one of
the subcommittees, please reach out to me
as soon as possiblel We are working
diligently on Cabin Fever Possibly doing a
comedy night, game nights (adults and
family), movie nights, bonfires at the beach,
dog days at the beach, and many many more
fun events! | would also like to stad some
fitness activities for all ages. lf you cannot
volunteer your time, we can also use help
getting donations for different activities as
well!! (l am sure I can find a way for you to
helpl) No idea too big or too small for us to
take into consideration. lf you see me out
and about in the neighborhood please throw
me a friendly wave! | am looking fonrvard to
Barry Lakes having a great yearl I also want
to give a shout out to Susan Blanghard,
THANK YOU for all your help and being my
right hand gal!l You can contact me at

and I will put you
on my email list to keep you up to date on
recreational dates. Our first team meeting will
be soon which I would like to do on zoom as
well in case you cannot attend in person, but
want to help.
Make someone smile every dayl
-Brianna
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SPRT NG/S UMMER REC REATT ON

LIFEGUARDS & SWIM INSTRUCTORS
NEEDED!!

Please make note that we will be looking for
lifeguards and certified swim instructors for the
Summer 2023 season. lf you know of anyone
interested, please contact our Recreation Director
Brianna Wagner. Email your resume to
Barrylakesrec@gmai l. com

GABRIEL GRIGONIS
BUILDINGS & GROUNDS DIREGTOR

Hello Folks, we are well into winter, and I hope
everyone had a great holiday season. I want to
thank George for all his years of service to Barry
Lakes; He will be mentoring me this year, so there
will be a smooth transition. With that said. I want to
cover a few things,

' A few kayaks still on the racks need to
be taken in. Let me know if you
need assistance.
' Please use caution when stepping onto
the frozen lake, as it may be thinner than you
realize.
' Please be extra careful with the ice on
the road when temperatures fall below 32.

Lastly, what everyone has been waiting
for ... Pickleball! lt is happening, and I aim to
have it up and running for spring.

Please keep your eyes on our FaceBook page and
your email. For the Beach opening, Pickleball courl
readiness, and other extraordinary news from
me. Finally, if you have any suggestions for things
you would like to see, let me hear about them.
-Gabriel

MARK WH"|TMAN, LEG_AL _DIRECTOB

Hi all in the LCPOA Community! First, I hope we all
have a Happy and Healthy New Year

I look forward continuing the work for the Community
as the Legal Directorl Just a quick note, all 2422
board and general meetings have been conducted
according to the by laws.

UPCOMING EVENTS & ACTTVTTIES

Pizazz! Dance Academv

Pizazzl Dance Academy, located at the Barry Lakes
Clubhouse since 2010, is holding their spring dance
session from January through June. Combination
classes are offered for five different levels for ages
1 112 to 18 years old. Pizazzl Elite Team, for

dancers invited at ihe competitive level, is headed
into their 2023 competition season and planning to
attend four local competitions this yearl For more
information contact Amanda and Lauren Mudrick
at or visit their
website

Amcndo & Louren Mudrick
Highland lcke:. NJ

Qn) BO9 5&/l
pizozzdonceocodemynj.com

b,

t
Pivnryv Ir v,{L.v,!d e
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FROM THE OFFICE

PAYMENT DUE DATES:
FEBRUARY 1 5TH LATE AFTER MARCH 1

APRIL 1sTH
JUNE 1sTH

LATE AFTER MAY 1

LATE AFTER JULY 1

AUGUST 1sTH LATE SEPTEMBER 1

GARBAGE GUTOFF: GARBAGE SERVICE
WILL BE SUSPENDED MARCH 16TH IF
YOUR PAYMENT FOR THE 1ST QUARTER
HAS NOT BEEN RECEIVED.

The boat racks will be available again this year
from April 1st through October 31st. This is a
first come, first served basis. Having one this
past year does not guarantee you one this year.
You must request one again and fill out a new
contract.
Contracts will be available starting MARCFI
15 at the LGPOA office

Just a reminder that you should wear your
badges on LCPOA propefty.

Also, the dumpsters located at the clubhouse
and beach house are for clubhouse trash only.
They are not to be used for illegal dumping.
There are cameras on them and if need be, the
police will be notified.

DTSCOUNTS

Members are only eligible for one of the
following discounts:

SENIOR CITIZEN DISCOUNT

Members who are 62 years of age or older are
eligible for a 10% discount on the Dues. You
must provide the office with proof of age to
receive the discount. (license or birth
certificate). This discount shall not be applied if
the account is currently receiving a 10%
Veteran's Discount.

VETERAN/AGTIVE SOLDIER DISGOUfdT

Members in good standing that are Veterans or
active soldiers shall be afforded a ten (10%)
percent discount on their yearly dues. Proof of
service must be provided. This discount shall not
be applied if the account is currently receiving a
10% Senior Citizen Discount.

Please be aware that any mail that is being
"temporarily fonruarded" will be returned to our
office due to the "Change Request" printed on
our envelopes. Please contact the office to
make arrangement for payment prior to stafting
your temporary forwarding, otherwise you may
receive a late fee.

E.MATLS & FACEBOOI(

The office sends out e-mail blasts for all upcoming
events. If you would like to receive an e-mail, please
go to our website, barrylakes.org, to sign up to
receive future e-mails and " Like" us on Face Book
at: Barry Lakes - LCPOA.

REMINDERS

. Do not park on the streets in the winter
months due to snow removal efforts.

. Remove all free-standing basketball hooprs
and other eouioment from the roads for the
winter months

. Do not leave vehicles parked along LCPOA
roadways for extended time, as it will be
considered abandoned, and the Township
Police may be notified to assist with
removal.

. Driveway snow removal should not result inr

leaving excess amounts of snow on LCPOA
roadways.

. The speed limit for all LCPOA roadways is
25 mph

. Please drive safelv!
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WWK&q

There is "NO PARKING" permitted on our
roads during &snow event. Vehicles are sub-
ject to towing aI lhe owner's expense. All per-
sonalitems such as basketball hoops, must also
be removed-from the roaduay during a
snow/ice evenl

Plenre put stukes up nesr any berms.
Driveway snow removul should not resull in
leaving excessive arnounls of snow in the road-
w&y.

Do not leave vehicles pmked along LCPOA
roadways for extended time, as it will be con-
sidered ubandoned and the township police
may be notijiedto assist with rernoval.

Speed limit on ull LCPOA roads is 25 mlth

wffiwwwwKWffiWW6W
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BARRY LAKES

20x3

RECYCLNG SCHEDULE

JAI'{UARY O4 & lf
FEBRUARY ill dE 15

MARCH ill, 15 & 29

APRIL 12 & 26

MAY 10 & 24

JU-f{E 07 & 21

JULY O5 & 19

AUGUST 02, 16 & 3O

SEFTEHIBER 13 & ?7

OCTOBER 11 & 25

r{ovtrMBER 08 & 22

DECtrMBER O6 E 2[

845r987r1 133 Orders@FoosterTees.com
1 KAVALEC LANE WARVI/ICK N.Y.

FroltrBt and fi45.€Sg-7405
O€pefidahle $grviee hudsonappfians.erepair@gmsilsom
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